
Superintendent Dr. Josh Liddell and the 
Chautauqua Lake School Board are proud to 
welcome Mr. Jeff Angeletti to the Chautauqua Lake 
family as the newly appointed Building Operations, 
Support Services, and Athletics Supervisor. Dr. 
Liddell stated, “Our district is excited and grateful 
for the opportunity to have Mr. Angeletti join the 
Chautauqua Lake Central School community. He 
proudly served at the Hewes Educational Center for 
the past twenty-two years as the Conservation and 
Natural Resources Management Teacher. At 
Hewes, he was responsible for teaching four core 
areas of conservation: forestry, wildlife, 
landscaping, and heavy equipment operation.” Dr. Liddell continued, “Mr. Angeletti 
brings a wealth of leadership, coaching, and professional experience. He has the 
perfect background for the position, and more importantly, he is a great person with an 
outstanding work ethic and a high level of character.” 

Mr. Angeletti has coached Girls Basketball and Softball at Panama for over a decade, 
winning multiple league and Sectional championships. In addition, he has provided 
leadership as the advisor of the Future Farmers of America and Envirothon, serving as 
Clerk of the Works for the Chautauqua County Children’s Safety Village, and 
owner/operator of his own landscaping company. 

Mr. Angeletti is a proud Nittany Lion, earning his Bachelor of Science in Wildlife and 
Fisheries Science from Penn State University. He earned a Master’s Degree from 
Buffalo State University in Career and Technical Education. After completing the School 
Building Leader program at Canisius, Mr. Angeletti has just recently received his school 
administration certification.  

Jeff Angeletti’s gratitude for this opportunity to work within the Chautauqua Lake district 
is also rooted in his love of the outdoors and family. “My passion for the outdoors can be 
a little too much, as I love to hunt, fish, golf, hike, and do anything associated with 
nature!” Mr. Angeletti added, “I have been married to my high-school sweetheart Pam 
for over 26 years. Together, we have a small 46-acre hobby farm. We have two 
daughters, Elle, a senior at Oswego, and Natalie, a sophomore at Daemen that plays on 
their basketball team.” 

Mr. Angeletti believes that Chautauqua Lake is exceptional because of the phenomenal 
administration, teachers, and staff.  He is also impressed by the community and the vast 
educational and co-curricular opportunities available for the students. He states, “These 
are exciting times for everyone at CLCS.  I just completed my 600-hour Educational 
Leadership internship this past summer at CLCS and was completely embraced by the 
staff, leadership team, and everyone else in the Thunderbird community.” Mr. Angeletti 
goes on enthusiastically, “I am so grateful to be part of the CLCS family and can’t wait 
to start on October 12!” 


